LEEP Preschool Lamoni Elementary

sogier@lamonischools.org 641-784-3422

May 1, 2025

Adults are just outdated children.
-Dr. Seuss

News and Notes

Our field trip to the Blank Park Zoo in Des Moines is on Wednesday, May 7th. This will be a field trip for all preschool students. All students will dismiss at 2:45 that day.

We will eat breakfast at school and then leave on the bus 8:30. The school will pack student lunches, but chaperones need to bring their own lunch. Admission to the zoo for adults is \$20.

There will be a kindergarten transition day on Monday, May 12th. Students who are going to kindergarten next year will have the chance to visit the kindergarten room and meet the teacher, eat lunch in the cafeteria, and go to recess with the older kids. It will be an exciting day for them.

Preschool graduation is Friday, May 16th, at 6:30 pm. It will be held in the high school gym. This is for all preschool students.

If your child needs to be absent, please call the elementary office and let us know. The number is 784-3422.
*If you take your child to the doctor due to illness, get a doctor's note to turn into the school for our attendance records!

Upcoming Events

May 6
Conservation Lesson
Zoo Field Trip
May 12
Kindergarten Day
May 15
Graduation Practice
May 15
Last Day of Preschool
May 16
Preschool Graduation



None

Vocabulary Words: Yawn Clumbsy

